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Johnson-Brock School Board meets 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education approved a Special Education
Service contract for the 2022-23 school year during their Monday meeting in an
amount of $172,385.

Board members accepted the resignation of 5th grade Tara Gossman who has
accepted a position with Educational Service Unit #4.

Teaching contracts for the next school year were approved with Zadie Smith to
teacher 5th grade and Kelsey Brundage to be the Music teacher.
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